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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

To whom it may concern.

I have reviewed the below and the real worry is the way new developments are planned. 
There is very little interest in creating spaces that protect the environment and preserve 
green areas for the local inhabitants and NOT only people but also wildlife. It looks like 
there is a desperate need to build build build not thinking about quality. Berkshire is these 
days an open trash with litter everywhere and building increasing exponentially. I spend 
hours of my weekends to pick up litter and 90% of it could be recycled.

We MUST protect the British countryside, the green spaces and the wildlife. Development 
has to take into consideration the above to create spaces that conduce people to live well 
and engage with the green. Don’t destroy the green belt, don’t do it. The future generations 
will regret it badly.
Kind regards 
Emanuela Morando
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